From: Kirsti Bocskay 
Sent: Monday, May 07, 2018 3:23 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Cristal Simmons
Subject: Re: No cost travel

Hi Steve,

Cristal and I have returned from our trip to Springfield, IL for the PHAB Learning Community Meeting on Friday, May 4, 9 AM- 4PM. We left on the afternoon of May 3 and returned the evening of May 4. PHAB covered all expenses including train fare, hotel, and meals.

Please let us know if you have any questions.

Best,

Kirsti

 
 
From: Kirsti Bocskay 
Sent: Friday, April 06, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Cristal Simmons
Subject: No cost travel
 

Hi Steve,
 

Cristal Simmons and I are the co-chairs of CDPH's Reaccreditation Team, and I also serve as CDPH's Accreditation Coordinator. CDPH was accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board (PHAB) in August 2013, and we are applying for reaccreditation this fall. PHAB is hosting a one-day meeting for Illinois health departments accredited through PHAB to discuss several key themes specific to the Annual Report, sustaining a culture of health & quality improvement efforts, and preparing for reaccreditation on May 4, 2018 in Springfield, IL. 
 

Invitations were extended to health department’s health department director and accreditation coordinator. Unfortunately, Julie Morita is unable to attend, but PHAB was happy to extend the invitation to the other co-chair of the Reaccreditation Team at CDPH, Cristal Simmons. Travel expenses (including train fare, overnight accommodations for May 3 and meals) will be paid for by the Illinois Public Health Institute through funds from PHAB.
I wanted to notify your office of this proposed travel from May 3-4, 2018  Our participation and travel have been approved by our immediate supervisors, Managing Deputy Commissioner Megan Cunningham and First Deputy Commissioner Fikirte Wagaw. Once we receive approval from you, we will submit the necessary documentation to OBM. Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.
 

Thank you,
Kirsti
 
 

Kirsti Bocskay, PhD, MPH
Director of Performance Improvement
Office of Organizational Development
